
Weber School District
Technical Services

Memo
To: Superintendent Gina Butters, Weber School District Board of Education

From: Dr. Jennifer Boyer-Thurgood, Technical Services Director

CC: Dr. Robert Petersen, Dax Teuscher

Date: July 28, 2024

Re: Purchase Request- VMWare

The VMWare Cloudware contract is due for renewal. VMware is the basis for the virtual server
environment that serves as the backend of our phone system, Business +, and other primary district
systems. The contract pricing for this year was negotiated heavily by a combined technology group
from around the state of Utah.

At this time I am requesting board approval for the purchase of VMware Cloud Foundation 5 on the three year
contract. The annual cost of this purchase will be $82,000. This purchase falls under state contract. All Weber
School District procurement guidelines will be followed for this purchase.

Thank you for your consideration of this purchase. As always I appreciate your continued support of
technology in the district. If I can provide further clarification or answers to questions, please contact me
at 801-476-7980.

Thank you,

Dr. Jennifer Boyer-Thurgood
Director of Technical Services
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